
Notice of Public Hearing
BLUE LAKE CONSERVANCY DISTRICT

Preliminary Engineering Report (PER) to obtain assistance from the
Wastewater State Revolving Fund (SRF) Loan Program

The Blue Lake Conservancy District (the “District”) will hold a public hearing at 7:00
pm on Tuesday, April 26, 2022 at the District’s office located at 7491 E 550 N, Churubusco, IN
46723.

The District’s engineering consultant, Jones Petrie Rafinski (“JPR”), will present the
recommended wastewater project, which includes improvements to the existing low pressure
sewer system and replacement of existing pump stations that serve the District’s territory, which
is more fully described in the PER.  The project will be funded (at least in part) through the SRF
loan program.

A copy of the PER is available for public viewing at the District’s office or on the
District’s website at the following locations:

Office:
Blue Lake Conservancy District
Blue Lake Association Building, 7491 E 550 N, Churubusco, IN 46723
Office hours – Tuesday and Thursday 9:30 am to 4:00 pm

website- https://www.bluelakeconservancydistrict.com/.

Written comments regarding this project will be accepted through May 1, 2022 and should be
sent to: BLCD@bluelakeconservancydistrict.com or sent by mail to:

Blue Lake Conservancy District
PO Box 174
Churubusco, IN 46723

There will be the opportunity for questions and comments from the public during this hearing
regarding the PER.  Your participation is welcomed.  The hearing will be held at the District’s
office:

Blue Lake Conservancy District
Blue Lake Association Building, 7491 E 550 N, Churubusco, IN 46723


